Dear colleague,

The Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research (MPIDR) will be offering a five-day intensive course on "Agent-Based Computational Modeling in Population Studies" from June 24 to 28, 2019.  The course will held at the MPIDR in Rostock, Germany.  The application deadline is February 28, 2019.  For more information and application instructions please visit

https://tinyurl.com/abm2019
 There is no tuition fee for this course.  Students are expected to pay their own transportation and living costs. 
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